
 
The City of El Dorado Springs is accepting applications to sign up for budget billing for 
residential utility customers.  This program allows customers to pay an averaged amount 
each month instead of amounts that fluctuate throughout the year.  Residential 
customers must meet eligibility requirements to participate.  Sign up deadline for this 
program is March 10, 2018.  Sign up will not be open again until February 1, 2019.  
Contact City Hall at 876-2521 for more information. 
 


